
From:  Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/13/2020 10:04:52 AM

To:  Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@att.net>

Cc:  Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>; Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; Marisol Rodriguez <marisol.rodriguez@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: The Hollywood Center Project
 

Greetings,

We appreciate you contacting our office -- I am including (CC'd) our Field Deputy Sean Starkey and Planning
Director Craig Bullock who covers the area for the Councilmember and may provide information/assistance on the matter. Thank
you again.

With kind regards,

 Mitch O'Farrell
 Councilmember, 13th District 
 Los Angeles City Council
 200 N. Spring Street, Room 480, Los Angeles, CA 90012
 (213) 473-7013 tel | (213) 473-7734 fax | www.cd13.org

Follow me on social media:    

On Tue, May 12, 2020 at 3:38 PM Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@att.net> wrote:
Dear Council Member, 

As a constituent I would like to know your reasons for supporting the Hollywood Center/Millennium Towers. This is my second
email to you. May I receive a response?

Kent Beyda
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